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 Dear Parents and Carers,       14th November 2018 
 

Year R, 1 and 2 Nativity Play –‘The Nativity’ 
Monday 10 th December 2018 at 2pm and Tuesday 11 th December 2018 at 9.15am 

 
Following the success of last year our Reception, Year One and Year Two children will perform 
the Christmas Nativity.  This is a wonderful occasion for the children and for you as parents to 
see your children in a school production.   
 
As you have seen from our school diary the children will be performing on two occasions: 
Monday 10th and Tuesday 11th December.  We do need to monitor the number of visitors in 
school due to health and safety reasons and are therefore inviting parents and carers to request 
a total of 3 tickets per family, split between the two performances.  These tickets will then be 
issued on a first come first served basis. We will also keep a waiting list for additional tickets in 
the office and will be able to distribute any extras after Thursday 6th December.  (NB tickets will 
still be needed for small children even if they are sitting on your lap, if possible please leave 
younger children at home or at nursery).  Please complete the form below and return it to the 
front office in an envelope via your child or send an e-mail to school@chantry.e-sussex.sch.uk.  
We will then send tickets home in an envelope via your child, please keep an eye out.  
 
We will be taking official photos which will be uploaded onto the Chantry Facebook page for you 
to download. Photos will be taken by the school in line with the consent given by parents when 
their child joined our school. This therefore means that some children will be withdrawn from 
photos. If you require any further information please speak to the office staff. Please note: - in 
line with our e-safety policy photos must not  be posted on any social networking sites. 
 
Baskets will be available at the end of both productions for your donations which go towards the 
cost of the licence required to put on the play.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all at the play. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Becky Reed 
Headteacher 
               �………………………………………….�……………………………………� 
 

TICKET REQUEST, Years R, 1 & 2 – ‘The Nativity’ 
 
Total of 3 tickets per family, split between the tw o performances. – (please indicate the 
number of tickets required in the boxes) 
 
Child’s name __________________________________ Class ___________________ 
 
Signed ___________________________________ Date ________________________ 
 
                  Monday 10th December – 2pm      
 
  Tuesday 11th December – 9.15am        


